
Learn More About Curriculum Adoption 
Attend A Community Event 

Questions + Information: curriculum_instruction@dpsk12.org 

Curriculum Adoption Community Event 
1617 S. Acoma Street, Room 113 

Denver, CO 80223 
 

Monday, October 17, 2016 
Two Opportunities: 

7:00 - 9:30 am OR 4:30 - 7:00 pm 
 

You will have a chance to share your thoughts on the resources to 
members of the review committee as well as to have questions 

answered regarding the current materials and the process. 

Every year, Denver Public Schools goes through a curriculum review and adoption process. 
We want to make sure that our students have high-quality, up-to-date materials for our 
students while still holding ourselves accountable for being fiscally responsible. 
 
We have asked several curriculum providers to provide options for a committee of teachers to 
review based on our quality standards. We also hold a community event to gather input on 
these options. 
 
Why are we adopting new curriculum? 
Our current resources for middle school social studies and high school mathematics are not 
aligned to the Common Core State Standards and the Colorado Academic Standards for Social 
Studies. We need to be sure that our teachers are equipped with high quality resources to 
prepare our students for college and career readiness. We are adopting curriculum for high 
school math as well as middle school social studies. We should have a decision in December 
of 2016. 

You are invited to attend this community event! 


